
Rain Won't Lower 
The Hornets Wings
Despite the weather the Hornets flew into the Central Coast for camp.
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Last week, Irrawang Clontarf Academy took a group of Year 7 and 8 boys on a much-anticipated camp to the Central Coast. The trip 
was originally centred around a regional Rugby League carnival, which unfortunately had to be cancelled due to recent heavy 
rainfall. However, the wet weather did little to dampen the boys' spirits, as they made the most of the experience and created plenty 
of unforgettable memories along the way.

Flexibility became the theme of the trip, with staff quickly adapting plans to ensure the group still had a rewarding and enjoyable 
time. One of the standout moments of the camp was the visit to Tree Tops Adventure Park, where the boys pushed themselves out of 
their comfort zones on the high ropes course. The real thrill came with the Adrenaline Zipline, a favourite among many of the boys 
and a definite highlight of the camp.

Beyond the excitement and physical challenges, the camp provided an opportunity for the boys to strengthen their friendships, 
develop teamwork, and show leadership qualities. It was also a valuable time for them to reflect on the importance of commitment, 
especially as they now set their sights on qualifying for the next Clontarf camp later this term.

To earn their place, the boys will need to continue demonstrating strong attendance at morning training sessions, positive behaviour, 
and active involvement in Clontarf-related activities. The recent camp served as a great motivator, with many of the boys returning 
more determined than ever to work hard and represent the academy with pride.

We are proud of how the group handled the challenges thrown their way and look forward to seeing their continued growth and 
efforts throughout the term.


	2025_05_20_NSW_IRR_Rain Won't Lower The Hornets Wings
	New Page


